
BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP, WASHTENAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED MASTER PLAN 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Bridgewater Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 
on Monday, September 8, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in the Township Hall (10990 Clinton Road, 
Manchester, MI 48158) for the purpose of receiving comments on the proposed Bridgewater 
Township Master Plan.   
 
The proposed plan is a comprehensive document, long-range in its view, and includes specific goals, 
objectives, and public policy recommendations regarding land use and future growth.  Per the 
Michigan Planning Enabling Act (Public Act 33 of 2008, as amended), the plan is intended to serve as 
a guide for future Township decision-making related to land use, community development, and 
capital improvement projects.  It was last updated in 2006. 
 
Copies of the proposed Master Plan are available for review on the Township’s website at http://twp-
bridgewater.org/, by appointment with Township Clerk Laurie Fromhart, (517) 456-6725, or at the 
Township Hall during regular office hours.  Written comments on the proposed plan may be mailed 
to:  David Horney, Planning Commission Chair, 8254 Boettner Road, Saline, MI  48176.  Comments 
via electronic mail may be sent to our planning consultant, Rodney C. Nanney, AICP, at 
Rodney@BuildingPlace.net.   
 
Necessary and reasonable auxiliary aids and services will be provided to individuals with disabilities at 
the public hearing upon ten days’ notice to Clerk Fromhart; by phone at (517) 456-6725 or mail to 
10990 Clinton Road, Manchester, MI 48158. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Laurie Fromhart 
Bridgewater Township Clerk 
Published:  August 21, 2014 

http://twp-bridgewater.org/
http://twp-bridgewater.org/
mailto:Rodney@BuildingPlace.net

